
  
   

 

2 October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Post-16 Options Event – Bishop Wordsworth’s School Sports Hall from 4-5.30pm 

On Tuesday October 9, we will be hosting a post-16 Options Event in order to inform you 
and your son about the various choices open to him when he finishes Year 11.  

Our Independent Career’s advisor, Mrs Sally Armstrong, has invited all local post-16 
providers so we anticipate that most will attend, including some from neighbouring 
counties. 

Mrs Armstrong will give a short presentation at 4pm, after which you and your son will be 
able to visit the various stands to find out about the courses and qualifications offered by 
other establishments.  

In addition, our own Sixth Form Open Evening will take place in November. This event will 
give your son the opportunity to speak to individual subject teachers and existing sixth 
form students, in order to gain a more in-depth insight into the courses and opportunities 
available. A letter will be sent with further details nearer the time.  

Even if your son already feels sure about his choice for sixth form, it is highly 
recommended that he attends this event, so that he can make a fully informed decision 
about all the opportunities open to him after his GCSE examinations.  

I hope to see you and your son on 9 October.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 


